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Neighbourhood Plan moves forward 
Misterton with Walcote’s Neighbourhood Plan made an important leap forward on Saturday 

1st February when the draft plan was unveiled in Walcote Memorial Hall. After many hours 

work by the steering committee, Misterton with Walcote Parish Council and YourLocale, the 

plan is now ready to go out to consultation. Look on the Parish Council website 

(https://www.mistertonwithwalcote.org.uk/), but please do not miss your chance to 

comment on our work so far whether you support the proposals (it’s always too easy to do 

nothing if you are in agreement with what’s suggested!) or if you have suggestions for 

changes or improvements. 

Following the consultation, the Parish Council will decide whether to amend the plan before 

offering it to the public in a referendum. 

Don’t miss out on your chance to influence the future of our Parish! 

Liz Marsh (Misterton with Walcote Parish Council) 

 
 


